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Next Fox Hills Board meeting 
is set for September 16, 6 

p.m. 
 
The Fox Hills Cup has been 
scheduled for September 17-
19, 2021.  Sign-up sheets are 
posted in the Clubhouse.  
Sign up early if you want a 
spot in the Cup!! 
 
 
The Labor Day Holiday 
Scramble has been scheduled 
for Monday, September 6.  
Tee off is at 9 a.m. so please 
be at the Club and get paid in 
a few minutes before nine so 
that we can start on time. 
 
The last day for the pool to be 
open this year will be Monday, 
September 6.  At close of 
business that day, the pool 
will close until next spring. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A work day has been 
scheduled for September 11, 
2021 beginning at 7 a.m.  
Please bring any tools that 
you may need.  Let’s get our 
course cleaned up and looking 
as good as it possibly can! 

 
 
We are welcoming a few new 

members this month – too 
many to name them all.  But 
please make all our new 
members welcome. 
 
Some of the greens are 
coming along all right.  Others 
are a little slower in coming 
out.  Please be patient and it 
will all work out before too 
much longer. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

mailto:foxhillscc@gmail.com

